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June 2, 2017

Mr. Christopher Looney, AICP
Director of Planning Services
City of New Braunfels

550 Landa Street

New Braunfels, Texas 78130

RE: GBRA CCN Amendment Application — Letter of Support

Sewer CCN #20892
Dear Mr. Looney,
GBRA appreciates the City’s consideration of our pending application before the PUC, to serve a presently
unserved area with centralized wastewater service. This area, approximately 7300 acres, is located between
New Braunfels and Seguin. See attached map. A portion is within the City Limits of New Braunfels, the
remainder is within the ETJ of the two Cities. GBRA is requesting a letter of support: for GBRA’s action

in addressing this matter.

We are available to answer any questions or provide additional information.

Sincerely,

(et~

Patrick Lackey, P.E.
Trihydro Corporation

Attachments

Ce: Darrell Nichols, P.E., GBRA

New Braunfels Otfice | 1011 West County Line Road | New Braunfels, TX 78130 | phone 830/626.3588 | fax 830/626.3601
Home Office | 1252 Commerce Drive | Laramie, WY 82070 | phone 307/745.7474 | tax 307/745.7719 | www.trihydro.com
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